
PUBLIC NOTICE
Notice of Election

NOTICE OF ELECTION 
IN DRAINAGE DISTRICT NO. 24 

FRANKLIN COUNTY, IOWA
To the Landowners in Drainage District 

No. 24:
You and each of you are hereby notified 

that an election will be held at the Rich-
ard Ritland home, 670 Hwy 65, Hamp-
ton, Franklin County, Iowa, on Saturday, 
Jan. 18, 2020, for the purpose of elect-
ing one trustee for the drainage district 
for a three year term and for any vacancy 
which may exist.
Polls will be open at 1 p.m.
This election is held in accordance with 

the provisions of Sections 468.521 and 
468.523 inclusive of the Code of Iowa.
Richard Ritland
Dennis Neubauer
Marlyn Balvanz
Trustees

Published in the Hampton Chronicle on 
January 1 and 8, 2020.


